UBC
E association of university and college employees

LOCAL1l
May 6, [98I

To: All Local | Convention delegates

Our first meeting was held today in the Union Office. We went over some
of the proposed changes fto fthe existing Provincial Constitution. Some amendments
and deletions were made. At tThe next meeting, which will be Monday, May ||lfth in
the Union Office at noon, we will continue going through the proposed changes.

In addition, we want fo have a position and possibly a proposal on Local 5's
decision to affiliate to the CCU, a position and/or proposal with respect to
this Local's witholding of part of its per capita tax (as a result of the strike
last year) and finally, we need to elect one of our delegates to be on the
Resolutions Committee.

We were unable to find anything in the By-Laws suggesting that any re-
solutions from this Local must be passed by our membership. However, we intend
to have the proposals ready for the membership meeting on May 2lst so that they
can be discussed and voted on. At leasT we would like to have the feeling of
the membership on some of These issues.

Remember the next meeting is Monday, May Ilth. [|f you can't make it
please let Carole know and if you can't attend and have a position on some re-
solutions, send them to the Union Office and tThey can be discussed at the
meeting.

Fraternally,

Carole Cameron
Union Organiser
AUCE Local |

cc: Joan Treleaven
Richard Melanson
Marcel Dionne
Pat House
Jacoba Wennes
Kitti Cheema
Murray Adams A
Helen Glavina NEW ( A&“J
Nancy Wiggs
Suzan Zagar #202 - mM@mmv [ |
Sheila Rowswel | Lampus

Elizabeth Brock

Carole Cameron
2162 Western Parkway, Vancouver, B.C., V6T 1V6 Telephone (604) 224-2308



